
Circular Economy Month          
October is Circular Economy Month in Canada and Recycle My 
Electronics is focusing on raising awareness with Nova 
Scotians, while also celebrating a growing partnership with 
colleges and universities, such as NSCC. 

EPRA/Recycle My Electronics has been working with the 
College to improve electronics reuse and recycling at our 
campuses across the province, including small household 
appliances generated in our new student housing buildings. On 
October 21st, Recycle My Electronics will visit the NSCC 
Akerley Campus with their mobile classroom and professional 
educators to raise awareness about the importance of recycling 
end-of-life electronics with NSCC students, faculty, and the 
wider community.  

Recycle My Electronics wants to be sure that Nova Scotians 
know that by bringing their electronics to EPRA/Recycle My 
Electronics authorized locations, like NSCC, they are helping to 
grow the circular economy by recovering and recycling 
recoverable resources from end-of-life electronics that can be 
put back into the manufacturing supply chain, conserving 
natural resources.  

 


